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Friday, April 19:  
Budtender Day! 

4/20 is just a day away!
With a potential increase in marijuana sales, CCD would like to 
remind those working directly with customers to be mindful of some 
information from the worker permit training. 

No sales to underage or those without valid identification: 
While medical cards have photos on them, you should 
check the person’s identification to confirm the information 
as well. 

Check daily and monthly limits of medical card: 
When selling to medical cardholders, check their daily and 
monthly limits to confirm you don’t over sell to them. 

Do not exceed purchasing limits: 
One ounce of usable marijuana may be sold to either an 
adult-use customer or a medical cardholder (if their card 
limit allows) at a time. 

Don’t forget the exit bag: 
All marijuana and marijuana products must be placed in a 
child-resistant exit package at the point of sale.

Scan QR for more 
information  
on worker permit 
training.


